
 

 

 
 
 
 
17 February 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, Caregivers and Students 
 
I know we will all be pleased with the announcement of moving to level 2 as of tomorrow.  School will 
resume as normal for all students (Day 1 timetable as Athletics has been postponed) and buses will be 
running as per normal times and routes. The school cafés will be open. 

 
We all need to remind our young people of how we can be safe and care about others: 
 

• Keep your distance from other people in public. 
• If you are sick, stay home. Do not come to school. Do not socialise. 
• If you have symptoms of cold or flu call your doctor or Healthline and get tested. 
• Wash your hands. Wash your hands. Wash your hands. 
• Use hand sanitiser. 
• Sneeze and cough into your elbow. 
• If you have been told to self-isolate, you must do so immediately. 
• Keep a track of where you have been and who you have seen. 

 
At Alert Level 2 schools are open for students to attend and it is safe to do so. We will be expecting 
all students to attend school other than those who have been told to self-isolate, or who have a medical 
condition that requires them to remain at home to continue with distance learning.  If your child is sick 
or unable to attend for any reason let us know in the usual way through the absence text or email 
(skc_absence@saintkentigern.com). 
 
Student information: 
 

• Students are encouraged to bring their own water bottles and hand sanitiser to school. 

• Year 13 students will not be able to leave campus during study or lunchtime during level 2. 

• Face masks are not required, and we prefer that they are not worn, however if it makes you feel 

safe, it is okay to wear one. 

 
Thank you for your continued support of our staff and your child during this time.  
 
 
Fides servanda est 
 

 
 
Russell Brooke 
College Principal 
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